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WRITTEN QUESTION E-2700/02
by Manuel Pérez Álvarez (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Applications for supplementary benefits from the French National Solidarity Fund

The third paragraph of the written reply of 12.03.2002 to Question H-0124/021 states that 'as soon as 
the Commission has information from the French authorities the Honourable Member will be 
informed’.

Six months have now elapsed, and I deem it advisable and necessary to reiterate my question. I would 
furthermore ask what steps the Commission has taken.

Has there been any reply from the French authorities which would allow us to conclude that 
applicants will have a response in the immediate future?

1 Written answer of 12.3.2002.


